
            EASTHAVEN BAPTIST CHURCH 
                  WEEKEND SERVICES FOR OCTOBER 15 & 16 - 2016 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

SNOW SHOVELING TEAM 
We need volunteers to help us keep our sidewalks free of winter 
weather. If you can help, please sign up in the Atrium.  

DRIVERS NEEDED FOR OUR DEAF MINISTRY 
Can you be on call to pick up Marty Wheeler for the 11am service 
on Sundays? Must have a "low to ground" car; vans and trucks will 
not work. This is the only way that Marty can attend services. 
Please contact the church office if you can help. 

AWANA VOLUNTEERS  
To sign up to volunteer in Awana on Wednesday nights, find the 
yellow forms in the atrium.  

SANCTUARY CHAIR CLEAN-UP VOLUNTEERS  
If you are interested in tidying up chair-back pockets each week, 
call the church office.  

WELCOME! 
If you’re visiting Easthaven for the first time, make yourself at home, 
we’re glad you’re here! Here’s some info to help you feel more  
comfortable during your visit:  
• Kids are always welcome in our services, however if you’d like: 

• Childcare is provided for children (infant-age 2) in the nursery. 
• A Baby Care room is provided with a changing table for nursing 

moms & energetic kids. It is in the foyer to the right as you exit the 
sanctuary. 

[Dismissed during the service] Preschool Praise for kids (age 2-3) 
[Dismissed during the service] Worship celebrations for kids (age  4-9) 
 

For more information and resources, visit our website at easthaven.org. 

SERVED 5-6PM ON WEDNESDAYS 
AGE 2 AND UNDER: FREE  |  10 & UNDER: $1.50  
11+ IS $2.50  |  NOT TO EXCEED $8 PER FAMILY 

CHICKEN WILD RICE  
CASSEROLE, GREEN 
BEANS, SALAD, AND 

COOKIES 

THEME ON OCTOBER 19: No theme! 



DEACONS THIS WEEK:  
If you need any assistance, our deacons are prepared to help. 

Jim Waggener, Suny Cheff, Tim Bochman 

VOTER REGISTRATION CARDS 
Voter registration cards are available in the Atrium. Follow the  
directions on the card and vote! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

HEALTH INSURANCE SEMINAR 
With Health Insurance premiums on the rise, consumers are left 
looking for alternatives. Joe Coco will help you decide if one is 
right for you at this free seminar on October 20, 7-8:30pm at Coco 
Enterprises Conference Center. Please RSVP to (406) 862-9400.  

CHILD DEDICATION WEEKEND 
Child dedications will be on October 22 & 23. If you would like to 
have your child dedicated, contact the office before October 18. 

MUD-OUT & RECOVERY DISASTER RELIEF TRAINING 
Come on October 28 & 29 in room 206. The two-part training will 
be Friday evening, 6-9pm, AND Saturday, 9am-5pm, with an               
"on-your-own" lunch break from noon-1pm. RSVP to the church 
office. We plan to send a team to Louisiana after this training. 

CZECH MISSION TEAM INFORMATIONAL MEETINGS 
On October 29, 30, and November 5, and 6, after each service, 
there will be informational meetings for the 2017 Czech mission 
trip in the conference room in the office. If you are interested in 
next year’s mission trip, please plan on attending one of these 
meetings. 

ALIGN CLASS 
This class outlines our statements of beliefs and doctrines and is 
also a requirement of membership. The next class is November 6 
from 12:30-4pm, lunch provided. If you would like to sign up for 
class, call the church office.  

 

WANT TO USE TEXT GIVING? TEXT “EBC”, THE AMOUNT AND FUND TO 73256  

ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK: 798 | SUMMIT LIFE CHURCH: 52  | NIGHTLIFE: 541 

FINANCIALS (AS OF SEPTEMBER 30, 2016):  GIVING TO DATE: $912,209 
BUDGET TO DATE: $893,156| GIVING VS. BUDGET: $19,053| YTD EXPENSES: $844,292 



WEEKLY PRAYER SHEET 

10/16/2016  

We’d love to pray for you! Update our online prayer chain by going to 
easthaven.org. Click resources, then prayer. Click on  

share your prayer request and fill out the form.  

Carmen DeVries 
Assisting Church Planting by teaching missionary 

kids in Papua New Guinea 

“Teachers know that moment. Your administrator hands you 
a projected class list and then the inventory list. It is time to 
take stock in what you have and predict what you might 
need to order to be fully prepared for the next year. 
By the time we order and ship the items to those who will 
load them on a container, and receive them here in country, 
the next school year will be already be upon us. As part of 
that process of preparing for the next school year, we look 
around, wonder, and pray for who will be teaching. 
Currently, in the elementary, we are sufficiently staffed, but 
since some teachers are only here short term and others will 
be going on a time of home assignment, we will be 
insufficiently staffed next year. Of the present 13 teachers, 
only two are full time teachers; the rest are filling in while 
holding other ministries in other departments or at home.  

Do you see why we are starting now to prayerfully and 
intentionally recruit teachers for next year? Will you pray for 
those who will come and teach? Pray for faith as we watch 
how God will provide. Recently, my heart is burdened for my 
6th grade students to have a deeper knowledge of God. I 
want them to know God has a purpose for their lives, and 
that they would desire to do all they can to prepare 
themselves to fulfill that purpose. I want them to fall deeper 
in love with Christ each day. Please join me in that prayer.” 



WE PRAY FOR AN EFFECTIVE WITNESS OF THE 
GOSPEL BY THE FOLLOWING MISSIONARIES: 
Andy and Janet Kerr: Emmaus Encounter, Lakeside  
‘Northern Lights’: Middle East 
Paul’: Christian Aid Mission, Central Asia 
Pray for ‘Paul’s’ safety, effectiveness of translation work, and wit-
ness in a hostile environment of unreached Muslim people. 
Jorene Williams: BCM, After School Bible Club 
Pray for helpers and students at Helena Flats and Edgerton.    
Kveta a Vladimir Zemanov: Vysoke Myto, Czech Republic  
Pray for a team going in November and another in the spring. 
Easthaven Ministries: Pray for our pastors and families. 
Chris & Kim Baker: Summit Life Church plant in Whitefish 
Praise for consistent and growing attendance. 
Bruce & Jessica Crockett, Kyle & Marisa Rosas: Flathead Valley 
Church Plant. Pray for the families as they adjust to Montana and 
are away from their extended families in the south. 
South Asia Project: Pray for the girls and staff at Grace House that 
they will know Jesus as their Savior.  
New Tribes Mission: Pray for Carmen DeVries in Papua New Guin-
ea and Jake and Katie Oyler as they attend classes.  
(See back page) 
Aaron Benson: Pray for Aaron as he attends YWAM and serves in 
SE Asia. Pray for safe and effective witness and ministry as they 
distribute Bibles.  

                   BE IN PRAYER FOR THE FOLLOWING: 
Swan Chapel, Swan Lake 
Canyon Ferry Road Baptist Church, East Helena 
Cornelius Hedges, Kalispell 
Intermountain Family Learning Center 

“Who among you fears the LORD and obeys the word of His serv-
ant? Let him who walks in the dark, who has no light, trust in the 
name of the LORD and rely on his God.”  Isaiah 50:10 

The Bible tells us that the fear of the Lord is the beginning place 
for wisdom. We don’t talk much about the fear of the Lord, even 
in our churches. Worse than that, we don’t live in the fear of the 
Lord. We live in a day when even something as basic as the Ten 
Commandments is being removed from public places. Perhaps it 
is time once again to begin to teach and preach about the fear of 
the Lord.  

Lord, our nation needs the moral and spiritual backbone of a peo-
ple who fear You, and obey Your Word. May the fear of the Lord 
fall upon Your people today. 



OCTOBER IS PASTOR AND DIRECTOR APPRECIATION MONTH 
Join us as we celebrate and thank them! 

Andy was born in South Carolina, but spent the               
majority of his youth in Connecticut. He was led to the 
Lord by his mom on Christmas eve,1990. He earned 
his Bachelor's in Business Administration from                 

Messiah College in Grantham, PA. In the years following graduation, he 
had experiences banking, working, and ministering in Glacier National 
Park, directing a College Ministry program, and directing a Youth Missions 
Site on the Northern Cheyenne Indian Reservation in Lame Deer, MT. On 
staff since November 2006, his main responsibilities as the Worship          
Pastor include the direction and oversight of the worship ministry as well 
as worship  leadership at two of our weekend services (e3 and 11am). He 
is presently pursuing a Master's of Christian Ministry degree at Canadian 
Southern Baptist Seminary in Cochrane, Alberta. When Andy and his wife, 
Bekah, are not serving in ministry, they are most likely out hiking and          
enjoying the beautiful Montana outdoors or spending time with their two 
daughters Madelyn (born July 2014) and Emma (born July 2016).  

Frank Shelt was born and raised in Kellogg, Idaho. He 
married Karen after graduation from the University of 
Idaho with an undergraduate degree in Education. 
Frank was commissioned in the United States Air Force and spent nine 
years flying the F-4 Phantom aircraft. It was in the Air Force that Frank 
and Karen were introduced to Jesus Christ. Since then they have been 
serving in various churches as volunteer leaders, teachers, and interim 
pastors. Frank was called to Casas Adobes Baptist Church in Tucson, AZ 
as a full time pastor in 1993 and served as a minister with the senior 
adults, single adults, men’s ministry, crown ministries and outreach                
service ministry. Frank and Karen have one child, Kristie, who is married 
and has one son and twin daughters. Both Frank and Karen are excited to 
be in the Flathead Valley serving the Lord at Easthaven.  

PASTOR ANDY MCPEAK 
Thank you for 10 years of service 

PASTOR FRANK SHELT 
Thank you for 5 years of service 



SEDER DINNER 
PRESENTATION 

WITH MESSIANIC JEW, BILL KATZ 
 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 27 
5:30-6:00 APPETIZERS 
6:00-8:00 CLASS  
 

 

R S V P  R E Q U I R E D .  S I G N  U P  T O D A Y  
I N  T H E  A T R I U M  B E F O R E  S P O T S  

F I L L  U P !  


